
Bathroom Fitter

Job Description



We are seeking a trades person 
for bathroom installation 
works. Working within a highly 
motivated team, to a tested 
design with a high level of 
finish and job satisfaction. 
Training will be offered to a 
time served trades person 
wishing to make a change in 
career.

The Position



We are seeking an enthusiastic 
and presentable individual, 
who enjoys variety in their 
day-to-day work and working 
within a positive atmosphere. 
The successful candidate will 
have strong attention to detail 
and be seeking to work within 
a friendly and motivated team, 
as well as being comfortable 
working individually. Previous 
experience in bathroom 
fitting would be an advantage 
but individuals with strong 
transferable skills will be 
considered. 

The PersonThe Person

The Rewards

Include good rates of pay 
combined with PPP health 
insurance and generous staff 
discounts.



To Apply

mail@cic.gg or 
call 234000


